Meeting was held on Saturday, 24 August 2002.  The following were in attendance:

Amnon Nissan

Lou Buchli

R. Galen Dilworth

Don Shupe

Cabell Garbee

Don Chapman

Jerry Wilson

Bill Stallings

After parking three military vehicles in the Golden Coral parking lot in Cary and speaking with

interested on lookers, we went inside at appx. 1:30, ate and began the meeting.

Amnon opened the business part of the meeting.  We discussed the following issues:

1. What are the benefits of being affiliated with the national MVPA?  Credibility, Integrity,

etc.

2. We need articles for the newsletter.  Send articles to Cabell Garbee short term.

3. To publish or not member information.

4. Cabell suggested to create members only section on websight

5. Amnon will take the responsibility for the websight.

6. We need to have a President, Vice President and Newsletter Editor.

7. Pleased with the turn out for first meeting.  8 out of 11 showed for the meeting.

8. Bylaws are not required at the local level if affiliated with national.  This is to the best

of our knowledge.

9. Name interim officers for now with regular term elections to be held in January of 2003.

10. Interim Officers President - Amnon Nissan, Vice President - Bill Stallings, Newsletter

Editor - Cabell Garbee

11. What do we need to do as a club? Go to schools to educate the children, Parades, Holiday

Events.

12. Don Shupe will establish a relationship with the Capital events on behalf of the NCMVPA.

13. Cabell passed out registration form for Antique Truck Shows.  Possible they will allow a

section just for us.

14. NCMVPA will convoy with Cabel and Amnon to the shows if possible.  Email them if you wish

to ride.

15. Discussed purchasing a banner.

16. How should we use donations when and if they come in?  All donations to be recorded and

published to members for accountability.

17. What should we put on the banner?  We will buy the MVPA banner and add our website as an

attachment.

18. Check price and delivery on tshirts with pockets.  Logo to be on pocket. Cabell and Bill

19. Possibly hosting our first show in 2003 after election of new officers.

20. Possible club house.  Need to get together if interested and make it usable.

21. Bill Sandifer with the Cary News showed up to do an article.

22. Next unofficial meeting will be in Spencer, North Carolina.

23. Bill Sandifer began to interview the members of the club.

I really enjoyed our first meeting.  My 9 year daughter has already informed me she wants to

attend some functions to see and ride in the military vehicles.  She really thought it was

cool.  Case in point the education with the children.

